
Florida Department of Transportation 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to attend a public 
hearing to discuss proposed improvements to SR-21 from CR-218 to Black Creek, 
Financial Project ID:  208211-5 in Middleburg, Florida. 

 The purpose of this project is to add two lanes of capacity to the four 
lane section of SR-21 between CR-218 and Black Creek and provide more       
efficient east-west movements at the intersection of SR-21 and CR-218.  In  
addition, the CR-218 bridge over the South Prong of Black Creek will be        
replaced to provide a wider bridge in order to incorporate the improvement at the 
intersection of SR-21 and CR-218. 

 This public hearing is being held to give interested persons an opportunity 
to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, and social,  
economic and environmental effects of the proposed improvements. 

 As of November 10, 2016, project documents are available for review at 
the Middleburg-Clay Hill Library, 2245 Aster Avenue, Middleburg, FL  32068 and 
the FDOT Urban Office, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL  32204.  Persons 
wishing to submit a written statement may do so at the hearing or mail them to 
the address provided to the right no later than December 12, 2016. 

 Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, 
age, national origin, disability or family status.  Persons who require special    
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require 
translation services (free of charge) should contact Leigh Ann Bennett at the 
number provided at least 7 days before the hearing. 

DATE: 
Thursday, December 1, 2016 

 

Open House: 
4:30—6:30 PM 

 

Public Comment Period: 
6:30 PM 

 

Location: 
American Legion—Post 250 

3939 CR-218 
Middleburg, FL  32068 

For Additional Information Contact: 
Leigh Ann Bennett, Project Manager 

1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2002 
Lake City, FL  32025 

(386) 961-7451 or (800) 749-2967 
Email:  Leigh.bennett@dot.state.fl.us 

Si prefiere recibir esta carta en  español, 
por favor contacte a Esther Murray al 
(904) 360-5348.  Referencia:  411423-1. 
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